
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 

MEMO 

 

 

Date: March 4, 2021 

 

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Dr. Robert Preston, Chief Academic Officer 

 

Re: Action Memo 

 March 24, 2021 Board Meeting    

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Recommend Board approve the following Fairleigh Dickinson University student for Clinical 

Practice Placement: 

 

Donovan Woodham from September 1-December 22, 2021 and January 24-May 6, 2022 with 

Gregory Maccarone at Glassboro High School 


